
                                                                      

EGM 
 

 

 

Emergency General Meeting 

Wednesday 15th March 

7pm 

At Sutton School 
 

The FOSS Committee will be holding an EGM to 

appoint nominated members and officers onto the 

committee. 

This meeting is open to members of the public to 

attend so please come along if you are interested in 

joining the committee. 

We have lots of fun things planned for the coming 

year for all to enjoy. 

 

 

 

If you cannot attend and would like further information, please contact us at 

Melissa.foss2017@gmail.com                                                                      


